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May 8, 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Cadets; 
 

This year is 704 Air Force City Squadron’s 57th Annual Ceremonial Review and Inspection (ACR).  The 
parade will be held on Saturday, May 27, 2017 at 2:00pm and will take place at the Trenton Cadet Training Centre, 
3 Yukon St, CFB Trenton.  The ACR gives the cadets the opportunity to show their family and friends what they 
have accomplished throughout the training year.  During this parade some cadets are awarded trophies and/or 
medals and other presentations will be given out. 

 
The ACR is a mandatory parade for all cadets.  No cadet will be excused from the parade unless approved 

by the Commanding Officer.  The cadets are to arrive at the training centre for set up and practice at 8:30am on 
Saturday, May 27.  Cadets are to arrive in civilian dress with appropriate footwear, no sandals or flip flops.  Cadets 
are to bring their full dress uniform with them, which consists of wedge, tunic with belt, dress shirt, tie, pants with 
belt, and boots with grey wool socks.  Uniforms will be clean, ironed and all badges sewn on and name tag, pins 
and medals (if applicable) in the correct positions.  Any cadet requiring a haircut prior to the parade must do so 
before Saturday morning.  Lunch and snacks will be provided to the cadets by the Parent’s Committee.  

 
Family and friends of the cadets are welcome and encouraged to attend and must be seated no later than 

1:45pm.  The dress for the parade for military members is No. 1A’s and equivalent civilian attire for non-military 
members.  The Reviewing Officer for this year’s parade will be Major Sylvain Morin, CD, Flight Commander, 
Aerospace & Telecommunications Engineering Support Squadron.  After the parade there will be a reception for 
the Reviewing Officer, invited guests, cadets, their family and friends and squadron staff.  

 
Following the parade, the cadets are required to assist with the clean-up of the training centre before 

they are permitted to leave.  All cadets will report to Capt. Watts for before departing. 
 

If you have any questions regarding the ACR, feel free to contact the squadron on Monday evenings, 
either in person or by phone. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Deanna Kendall 
Captain 
Commanding Officer 


